
From: April Walker [mailto:april@morefrogs.comJ
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 4:15 PM
To: Howland, Debra
Subject: Re: Docket No. DE 16-576

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Dear Debra,

I am writing to you as a citizen of NH in support of net metering and rooftop solar. Net metering benefits
not only those customers who have solar installed on their building but all electric customers by
providing clean renewable energy and reducing the need for more fossil fuels and fossil fuel
infrastructure.

There is no data to support imposing big extra charges on customers with rooftop solar and I hope that
the PUC will continue to make NH a state where rooftop solar and other clean technologies can thrive.

Sincerely,
April Walker
659 Darling Hill Road
Greenville, NH 03048


